
Wednesday 18 October 2017 
FREE for parents and carers of children and young people 

with SEND, and teaching professionals in Dacorum 

Our third annual conference is focusing on 
the theme of Anxiety. This is a common 
thread across many of the areas which we  
focus on. We're delighted to welcome Breda 
O'Neill from the Child and Adolescent Mental 

Health Service (CAMHS) who will talk about her work with 
schools, and Pauline Hickey from Longdean Speech and  
Language Base who will discuss anxiety in relation to speech, 
language and communication needs. 
 
This year we will run a series of discussions groups on the  
subject of anxiety, divided between different needs such as  
Autism, Mental Health, and Speech and Language. This is your 
opportunity to feed into what our future priorities should be. 
 
There will also be opportunity to look around the information 
stands from 20 local organisations, who support children and 
young people with special educational needs and disabilities in 
Dacorum.  We're delighted to welcome back so many familiar 
faces and we look forward to welcoming you too. 
 

If you are the parent or carer of a child or young person living or 
attending a setting in Dacorum, please book your place by                   
contacting Ashley Fabray on: 

 Email: fabraya@kls.herts.sch.uk   
 Tel: 07525 917125 (Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays)    

Please also confirm the school attended by your child and if 
you have any dietary or access requirements.                                                                                                            
 

DSPL (Delivering Special Provision Locally) is an initiative             
funded by Hertfordshire County Council. Local schools and               
organisations work together to determine where there are gaps 
in provision for children and young people with special                
educational needs and disabilities (SEND). 

“Anxiety” 

...and children and young people with SEND 

The Third Dacorum DSPL Conference 
Wednesday 18 October 2017 

10.00 am until 2.30 pm 

At 

South Hill Centre,                              

Cemetery Hill,                                         

Hemel Hempstead,           

HP1 1JF 

Lunch & Refreshments               

provided 

 
 

FREE 

Parking and Public transport 

 

A limited number of disabled parking 

bays is available at the  

South Hill  Centre. 

 

The nearest public car park to the 

South Hill Centre is the Water Gardens 

which is a short walk down Cemetery 

Hill and across the Leighton Buzzard 

Road. Parking is £2.50 for up to four 

hours, or £3.50 for all day (park on the 

top floor). 

Dacorum DSPL will refund the cost of a 

full day of parking for parents and  

carers who have booked in advance to 

attend the  conference. 

Please remember to bring change to 

pay for parking, and if your name is on 

the list at registration, you will be re-

imbursed. 

We will also refund public transport 

costs, if you can present a valid ticket 

for your travel. 
 

www.dacorumdspl.org.uk 

07525 917125 fabraya@kls.herts.sch.uk 

mailto:nethercoatj@kls.herts.sch.uk

